
Subject: Re: STPL Funded Project (previously swapped project)
From: Carlos Rios
Date: 02/24/2016 05:24 PM
To: "Marroquin, Nancy" <MARROQUINN@metro.net>
CC: Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Hey Nancy,

Just trying to close the loop on this request.  Any updates?

We are managing an STPL funded project that had originally been funded through an MTA Call, and the funds were subsequently swapped with STPL
funds (I don't know the history other than that).  The project is the Hollywood Media District Wayfinding Project, with an FTP project description of
"installation of wayfinding signage (SWAP STPL for TEA)".  See attached FTIP.  At any rate, we have had numerous issues moving this project forward
for various reasons, and are inquiring about the possibility of amending the scope of work.  Is it possible to change the FTIP-defined scope of work and
what would be the steps to do so?

Thanks

Carlos

On Tue, Jan 26, 2016 at 12:29 PM, Carlos Rios <carlos.rios@lacity.org> wrote:
Nope, that's not it. 

It is project LSTMP110(LA11G3).  Can I just go ahead and change the scope on my own, or do I need some type of other
approval?  Please advise.

Carlos

On Fri, Jan 22, 2016 at 4:25 PM, Carlos Rios <carlos.rios@lacity.org> wrote:
Not sure.  Not in the office right now.  Do you think you can send me the FTIP printout?

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 22, 2016, at 3:42 PM, Marroquin, Nancy <MARROQUINN@metro.net> wrote:

Are you talking about project LA0C8209? This project has been marked complete since the 2013 FTIP.

 

From: Carlos Rios [mailto:carlos.rios@lacity.org] 
Sent: Friday, January 22, 2016 3:37 PM
To: Marroquin, Nancy
Cc: Joseph Keung; Daniel Halden
Subject: Fwd: STPL Funded Project (previously swapped project)

 

Hey Nancy,

 

Long time no talk.

 

Can you take a look at my original e-mail to Gina and provide me your thoughts?

 

Thanks

 



Carlos

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Gina Mancha <gina.mancha@lacity.org>
Date: January 22, 2016 at 3:12:18 PM PST
To: Carlos Rios <carlos.rios@lacity.org>
Cc: Joseph Keung <joseph.keung@lacity.org>, Daniel Halden <Daniel.Halden@lacity.org>, 
Media District <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: STPL Funded Project (previously swapped project)

Hi Carlos,

 

I think this is a question that Nancy Marroquin of MTA could answer best, since she handles FTIP
amendments. Please call her at (213) 922-7237, and let me know what she said.

 

Thanks,

Gina

 

On Tue, Jan 19, 2016 at 11:05 AM, Carlos Rios <carlos.rios@lacity.org> wrote:

Hi Gina,

 

We are managing an STPL funded project that had originally been funded through an MTA Call,
and the funds were subsequently swapped with STPL funds (I don't know the history other than
that).  The project is the Hollywood Media District Wayfinding Project, with an FTP project
description of "installation of wayfinding signage (SWAP STPL for TEA)".  See attached FTIP.  At
any rate, we have had numerous issues moving this project forward for various reasons, and are
inquiring about the possibility of amending the scope of work.  Is it possible to change the FTIP-
defined scope of work and what would be the steps to do so?

 

Thanks Gina

 

Carlos
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